

9 February 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

YR ZooLab Workshop Tuesday 12 March 2024

As part of this term's learning, we have arranged a visit by ZooLab to school on Tuesday 12 March 2024. They will be bringing in a variety of creatures for the children to see and will answer all of their questions too. It promises to be an exciting and engaging learning experience for our Reception children.

You are invited to make a voluntary contribution of £6.25 to cover the cost to the school of your child taking part in the activity described in the information set out above. We confirm that the voluntary contribution represents our estimate of the costs of providing this activity shared equally amongst all pupils. As the resources of the school are limited, the proposed activity will not take place if there are insufficient voluntary contributions to cover the cost of the activity. If you are currently experiencing financial difficulties please come and discuss the visit and payment with Mrs Druce as there is always a solution and absolute confidentiality is assured.

If you agree to your son/daughter participating in the activity, you will need to log into Scopay and go to the trip section, tick the permission box and pay the voluntary contribution of £6.25. The deadline for payment is Tuesday 5 March 2024. If you have any problems using the online payment system Scopay, please contact the office <u>parents@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk</u>.

Thank you for your anticipated support.

Mrs Ball, Mrs McCarthy and Miss Poole YR Class Teachers